
            
 
 

 

If You Missed the Meeting… 
  

 

… on Wednesday, April 15, 2020, President Kevin promptly opened our third Zoom online meeting at 7:15 a.m.  Lynn 

Hoffman, our Family of Rotary Rotarian led us in the Pledge. Chris  presented a very meaningful and thankful 

invocation. President Kevin, being on top of things, then jumped right over our very efficient Secretary, Randy Stutz, 

who was absent this week. 

 President’s Announcements:  

• President Kevin welcomed all who ventured online to our meeting today, including the famous Barb D. who 

will be joining us officially, soon. 

• Kevin just finished a District meeting and talked to many clubs who are inducting new members while holding 

online meetings. It can be done.  

• Kevin also reviewed the recent Survey Monkey survey which asked each member what should be done with 

the funds not used to pay for the meals we have been missing. An overwhelming majority want those funds 

to be transferred to the Foundation Investment account to be used for an emergency reserve fund.  

 

Other Announcements: 

 

• Loren reminded us there is now a new, great way to pay your quarterly dues. Visit our Rotary payments page 

and just fill in the blanks. You can also write a check and send it to Westminster 7:10 Rotary Club, PO Box 

350141, Westminster, CO 80035. All very easy, peasy! 

• Ed reminded all that there will be a Foundation Request Committee meeting right after this meeting. 

Rick suggested we hold the HMH Grant funds for future use. That use would be determined by the 

Foundation.  

Lori and Oliver updated us as to the status of the computers and meals in their respective school districts. 

Consensus is that things are moving along well. Kids and teachers are getting used to the new situation. 

Meals are still being served.  

 

Our program this morning was a very informative video about Dollywood and the Imagination Library. Take a look. 

Doug and Mark C, our Sgt. at Arms this week, made NO extractions from the few, but very energetic, Rotarians who 

attended the meeting. If you feel deprived of the chance to stick you hand in the pig, feel free to log on to our 

Rotary payments page and pay your fines there.  

Don’t forget, you can makeup missed meetings at any of the Rotary Clubs in our area.  Get the app, Rotary Club 

Locator, for your smart phone. You will find clubs you can attend located all over the world. 

 

 Lynn was extolled by President Kevin who thanked him for being an important member of the 7:10 Rotary Club and 

who has shown us the Service Above Self motto. His prolific profile as the Family of Rotary Rotarian can be found on 

the front page of the Bemis award winning, Frameable, Ineluctable, EarlyWord newsletter which was profusely 

available on all of the tables in its elegant 11x17" format. It can also be found on the 7:10 web site at: 

www.westminster710rotary.org/newsletter.cfm. 

 

 Martin gave us a short Rotary Moment about making your Polio Plus payments soon so they can be credited this 

year.  

 

Rich had a Thought for the Day.  To view it click the video link shown here: 

 

 We closed the meeting right on time with a rousing rending of The Four Way Test. 

 

 Yours in Rotary Service,  

 
Loren, 7:10 Missed the Meeting Editor 

Westminster7:10 Rotary Club 
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